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Monday 16th March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Due to concerns over the coronavirus, we have taken the decision to cancel or postpone some of the 
forthcoming events. Many events such as Mother’s Day and Parent’s Evenings involve a lot of people and 
as well as the obvious increased risks it does make cleaning the school much more difficult.  
 
As a result, we will postpone the Mother’s Day Event, the Year 3/4 play and the forthcoming class 
assemblies.  
 
Instead of Parents’ Evenings, Class Teachers will send home a mid-year report covering areas that would 
have been discussed.  
 
During this time of uncertainty, we will continue to take practical steps and follow advice to keep 
everyone safe, and hope that you understand the decisions made. If circumstances change, events such 
as the Year 3/4 school play can be rescheduled in the future. 
 
I will update you all as often as possible as and when guidance reaches schools. 
 

 
 

Your sincerely 
 

 
Mr Minikin 
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